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Finishing Strong 

The 2023-2024 legislative session has been a busy one. This session we have addressed 

budgetary concerns, tax issues, various road improvements, wildlife maintenance problems, and 

other legislative affairs. We are nearing the end of this legislative session so everyone is getting 

their last pushes for bills, hearings, and meetings. It is an increasingly hectic time. 

We have introduced over 1,000 bills this legislative session. This is an absurd amount of bills, 

but it demonstrates the amount of passion that exists within the walls of the Wisconsin State 

Capitol from legislators, constituents, and Wisconsinites alike. 

On top of these onslaught of bills, the Wisconsin Assembly has 45 standing committees. These 

committees range from topics such as Agriculture and Criminal Justice, to State Affairs and 

Sporting Heritage. These committees help address the concerns of legislators and constituents 

alike. Each bill that is introduced is designated to a committee within the Wisconsin State 

Assembly. This is an important part of the legislative process. 

I personally chair a committee and sit on five other committees. I chair the Assembly Committee 

on Sporting Heritage. I sit on the Assembly Committee on Local Government, the Assembly 

Committee on Children and Families, the Assembly Committee on Housing and Real Estate, the 

Assembly Committee on Consumer Protection, and the Assembly Committee on Forestry, Parks, 

and Outdoor Recreation. These are all very important committees chaired by various other 

representatives.  

As I mentioned previously, this is a very turbulent and chaotic time at the Wisconsin State 

Capitol. Senators and Representatives are trying to make their case about why their bill matters 

more than the bill of the person next to them. I am excited to finish this session strong! 

As always, if you have any questions, comments, or concerns please feel free to reach to my 

office at Rep.Pronschinske@legis.wi.gov.  
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